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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Delta Ollie Elise Vinnie Archie Ronnie F 

Elliott Bobby Tommy Robyn Freddie T Roxie 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Orla Sarah-Jane Alicia Ruby Kyle Blake 

Teddy Annie River Lillie Ben Harry 

Attendance 

Y5/6C 98% Expected Attendance 

Y6K 97%  Expected Attendance 

Y4/5K, Y2F, Y1D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1C, RecM, RecP 92% Risk of under achievement  

Y3/4M 91% Risk of under achievement  

Y3/4G 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y2M 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Weather 

I have seen the first forecast for  

possible light snow in Sheffield  

this weekend. As the weather  

changes, I am reminding you  

(or for some of you, letting you know), that if 

school was to ever close before children arrive in 

the morning, I would let you know on all of the 

class dojo pages, via ParentMail and I would let 

the local radio station know. 

 

We will never message to say we are open, so 

please carry on as normal and make your way to 

school. Fingers crossed we don’t get any snow 

any time soon. 

Children in Need 

Thank you for all of your support with the cake stall 

last Friday. We raised an amazing £251.53. We will 

be sending £126.53 to the BBC Children in Need 

Charity and saving £125.00 to support the 

purchasing of resources in school. 

 

If you have offered a contribution via ParentMail, 

you will be sent an invoice as soon as Mrs Goodall 

is back at work. 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 13.12.21 – Christmas Enterprise Week 

 13.12.21 /17.12.21 – Art week 

 17.12.21 – Reports sent home 

 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

Dojo Prizes 

I have had many children coming to my office to 

exchange their dojo points for a prize. It has been 

really interesting seeing who can save up their 

points to wait for a higher profile prize and who 

cannot bear to wait and needs to get a prize as 

soon as they can. Well done to all children for 

earing their dojo points. 

Book Fair 

This year we have introduced the online option for 

buying books. If you would like to look what is on 

offer, go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/north-

wingfield/digital-book-club for the latest books. For 

every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our 

school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 

 

Please place your order online by December 6th, 

2021. Orders should take 7-10 days after the order 

has been processed. 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/north-wingfield/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/north-wingfield/digital-book-club

